
Sue MacMartin 

From: 	 Alice Emmons 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, April 13, 2016 8:42 PM 
To: 	 Sue MacMartin 

Subject: 	 Fwd: Electronic monitoring budgets 

Sue, and also print out 11 copies of Sheriff Clark's email below for the committee. Thanks, Alice 

Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Keith Clark <kclark@windhamsheriff.com>  
Date: April 13, 2016 at 10:11:02 AM EDT 
To: "aemmons@leg.state.vt.us"  <aeminons@leg.state.vt.us>  
Cc: Jeanette White <JWhite@leg.state.vt.us>,  Richard Sears <rsears@leg.state.vt.us>  
Subject: Electronic monitoring budgets 

Rep. Emmons 

I have calculated the costs for operating the electronic monitoring program statewide. I have 
based the cost on a goal of 60 people per day statewide. A first year cost would be $727,360. 

The total is based on the following. 

Month 1- 20 people 
Month 2- 40 people 
Month 3-12 60 people per month. 
In a year that is a total of 19,800 EM days also could be called saved bed days 

The cost per day per per person would be $33.20. This is based on $25.00 to the individual 
sheriff to provide response/local management, $5.00 for Windham County to provide 24/7 active 
monitoring and administration, and $3.20 to the vendor for the lease of the device. 

An additional $70,000 salary per year for us to have a statewide program monitor 

I know this may seem to be a high number, but it is cheaper than a jail bed per year. 60 people 
for a year would be in excess of $3.5 million. 

Call if you have any questions. 

Thanks for your hard work on this matter 

Keith 

Keith D. Clark, Sheriff 
Windham County Sheriffs Office 
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